
EQUALITIES IMPACT ASSESSMENT UPDATE 
 

P149 Learning Disabilities Day Service Review 
 

How we have been 
monitoring the EqIAs for 
the first phase of 
efficiencies  

At a strategic level progress on delivery has been 
monitored through regular Project Highlight Report 
meetings, Learning Disability Partnership Board, 
Transforming Adult Social Care Programme Board and 
briefings to the Mayor on specific areas of interest.  
   

How we have been 
monitoring the impact of 
the first phase of 
efficiencies on different 
equalities groups  

 

At a more local and operational level the EqIA actions 
have been monitored through statutory social work 
reviews, assessments and the compilation of individual 
support plans to offer service users an individual budget 
and personalise their care.  
 
Consultation with service users, parents and carers, 
including consultation within specific BME communities, 
has also been used to monitor the impact of planned 
service changes. 
 

How we have been 
mitigating the impact of 
the first phase of 
efficiencies on different 
equalities groups  

 

No negative impact for service users as a result of 
planned changes was identified in the original Equalities 
Impact Assessment appended to the Cabinet report 
agreed on 9th February 2011. 
 
Any change to this status will be mitigated through the 
meetings attended, consultation undertaken and 
reviews/assessments conducted as outlined above.   

 


